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Mr. Bill Nittler
P.0. Box 295
McCook, Nebraska 69001

UIS.AU

Dear Mr. Nittler,

Please excuse the delay in replying to your letter of October 9th.
I have been in the hospital for two weeks.

I am at a loss to understand why your letter of April 17th was not
replied to. Please accept my apologies: I can only plead Post
Office problems.

We are indeed pleased that you are receiving our signal and hope
you enjo- our programming. I am sending a copy of this to our
engineer who will be pleased to learn of this penetration.

We will be celebrating our lst Anniversary on November 17th and I
hope you will be listening at that time. I am also returning your

20¢ as I would not want our pleasure of receiving your letter marred

b a financial transactione.

. ac
General Manager & Controller
Parkland Radio Ltd.

CC: Dan Brost, Engineer
EAT: jgs

"Voice of the Parkland”



